
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELATION OF BOARD SPECIAL MEETING 
 

PLEASE POST 
 
 

Notice is hereby given of the CANCELATION of a Special Meeting of the 
Greenwich Board of Education, scheduled to be held on Tuesday, October 
6, 2020 at 7:00 p.m., via teleconference through Zoom permitted by Executive 
Order 7b (March 14, 2020). 
  
The meeting will be re-noticed to allow for changes to the agenda. 
  

 
______________________ 
Peter Bernstein 
Chair, Board of Education 
 
 
PB/ma 
10/1/20 – 10:00 a.m. 


